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I’ll be at a school board meeting at same time…

Could Marin Water do a feasibility study on construction of another dam between Alpine Dam and the Kent Lake,
Peter’s Dam? Placed up the valley above the lake waterline or where east side fire roads were not effected.

Any water (or most, other than fish water) that goes over Peter’s Dam is water that could be saved. Anyway to find
out how much is being released? (Wasted).
Also any water wasted at Phoenix overflow could be pre-pumped and held without Kent overflowing. This may also
help downstream flooding.
(Maybe flood kick back funding towards dam).
This location seems to be a good possible location at bottom of our reservoir chain and minimal impact on
properties. After dam is built it would have minimal ongoing costs similar our other dams compared to ongoing and
raising costs of desalination such as electricity, filters, distribution.

Brian
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